
           FAREWELLS AND HELLOS TO OUR TEAM CURATES 

 

Rev Rob Tugwell has been appointed to the post of team vicar in the 
North Downs team, with particular oversight of the Pilgrim’s Way 
churches. He, along with his wife Nancy and two sons, Harry and Daniel, 
will be moving to Maidstone over the summer. Rob’s licensing will be 
taking place late summer and we look forward to him beginning his 
ministry thereafter. Rob joins the team having served his curacy in the 
Whitstable team ministry alongside serving as chaplain to Junior King’s 
school. He is looking forward to the move and is excited to begin 
working in the North Down’s team. 

 
 
 
Our new Team Curate, Jack Greenhalf, was  ordained at Canterbury 
Cathedral on Saturday 3rd July at 5.30pm.   
Jack’s first Sunday in the parish was on Sunday 4th July.  In due 
course, Jack will be ministering at a different team church each month 
and he will be based at St Alphege Whitstable for the other three 
Sundays in the month. 

 

 

 

Please pray for Rob and Jack and their respective families at this time of 
change, that they may know God’s provision and protection and 
guidance at all times. 

 

 

 


